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Farhadi <haleh.farhadi@azdoa.gov>, Haley Greenberg <haley.greenberg@azdoa.gov>, Paula Mattingly <paula.mattingly@azdhs.gov>, Susan Robinson
<susan.robinson@azdhs.gov>, Theresa Carter <theresa.carter@azdhs.gov>, Luke Evans <luke.evans@azdhs.gov>, John Stark <john.stark@azdhs.gov>, Gina
Castner-Corwin <gina.corwin@azdhs.gov>, David Gilbert <david.gilbert@azdhs.gov>, Ryan Sadler <ryan.sadler@azdhs.gov>, Ravi Pitti
<ravikumar.pitti@azdhs.gov>, Dimiter Pekin <dimiter.pekin@azdhs.gov>, Travis Gross <travis.gross@azdhs.gov>

Director Cunico,

In response to the Project Investment Justification (PIJ) for the “MEDSIS Modernization” project, the Arizona Department of Administration (ADOA) Strategic
Enterprise Technology (ASET) office has reviewed your proposal to The Medical Electronic Disease Surveillance Intelligence System (MEDSIS) is a web-based,
centralized disease surveillance system for the State of Arizona.

The PIJ implies funding is available from the Base Budget in the amount of $4,704,991.00 for the total estimated five-year life cycle cost for the project, which is
shown below:

All Figures in Thousands ($000)

Cost Description FY2023 FY2024 FY2025 FY2026 FY2027 Total

Development Costs 4712.9 0.0 0.0 0.0 0.0 4712.9

Operational Costs 0.0 99.4 99.4 99.4 99.4 397.6

Total Project Costs 4712.9 99.4 99.4 99.4 99.4 5110.5
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The PIJ is scheduled to be reviewed by ITAC at the September 20, 2023 meeting. Should the ITAC approve the project, you may then proceed to secure
additional approvals as required from the Joint Legislative Budget Committee, the Office of Strategic Planning and Budgeting, and the State Procurement Office.

As always, let us know if you have any questions.

Thank you in advance for all your support.

Best Regards,
Les Carey
Oversight IT Analyst
ADOA - Arizona Strategic Enterprise Technology (ASET) Office
100 North 15th Avenue, Suite 400, Phoenix, AZ 85007
p: 602-542-3235 |  
Leslie.Carey@azdoa.gov
http://aset.azdoa.gov 

 

NOTICE: This email (and any attachments) may contain PRIVILEGED OR CONFIDENTIAL information and is intended only for the use of the specific
individual(s) to whom it is addressed. It may contain information that is privileged and confidential under state and federal law. This information may be used or
disclosed only in accordance with law, and you may be subject to penalties under law for improper use or further disclosure of the information in this e-mail and its
attachments. If you have received this email in error, please immediately notify the person named above by reply email, and then delete the original e-mail. Thank
you.
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